
 

NOTICE 

Recruitment of GTs in AEE (Electrical) Post through GATE 2020 and 

GATE 2021 score 

The Personal interview of the candidates shortlisted based on GATE 2020 and GATE 2021 

scores as per Recruitment Advertisement No. 2/2021(R&P) and 3/2021(R&P) respectively 

has been tentatively scheduled to start from 1
st

 week of April 2022. The list of shortlisted 

candidates through GATE 2020 and GATE 2021 score has already been published on ONGC 

website www.ongcindia.com on 21/12/2021 and 30/12/2021 respectively. 

The interview through online mode for AEE (Electrical) post has been planned in such a way 

that shortlisted candidates can get extra time to obtain the Certificate of Competency as 

Electrical Supervisor (CCES) by the start of the interview. 

It is reiterated that candidates for the post of AEE (Electrical) post will not be allowed to 

appear at the interview without producing a valid CCES on the day of document verification 

/ interview. Therefore, they should obtain the CCES at the earliest. 
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